## Jomsky, Mark

From:

Marcia Sola <marcia.sola@us.ibm.com>

Sent:

Sunday, April 24, 2011 2:58 PM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Cc:

De La Cuba, Vannia; victorgordodistrict5@gmail.com

Subject:

Letter in support of the "Call for Review" of the Super Liquor code compliance order

Mark - In the event I am unable to attend the city council meeting on Monday April 25 - please ensure that my note below is made available to the Mayor and Council

## Mayor and City Council

I am in support of Council member Gordo's request for Consideration of a Call for Review of the "Code Compliance Order" for Super Liquor's revised operating conditions, as determined by the Code Compliance panel on April 7th. This review is necessary to:

- 1. ensure that the effectiveness of the city's 'Deemed Approved' ordinance is not diminished by these findings (which went further than staff's recommendations), and
- ensure that the continued efforts by the area residents to improve the quality of life and safety of our neighborhood does not take a step backward by removing the restrictions that have been in place and are enforceable by the city.

All of our reasons behind this request for review and the need to continue the restrictions which are under the city's jurisdiction will be discussed during the actual council review. Thank you.

Marcia Sola 436 N. Raymond Ave Pasadena, Ca 91103 626 449 6540